Important Changes Coming

September 2018

YOU & UCPATIH

UCPATH

When UCLA UCPath launches in September, employees can expect the following changes:

UCPath Center

New system-wide shared services center for Payroll, Benefits and HR inquiries and transactions

UCPath Portal

New employee self service portal, replacing AYSO for viewing and managing employee information :

Payroll

New look and feel to paychecks
New paper paycheck distribution method

New process for handling credit union payroll
deductions

Additional Direct Deposit options
New location for viewing and printing W2s

New industry-standard deduction and
withholding calculations

Single pay cycle for employees with multiple
jobs

Benefits

UCPath Center services for responding to
benefit questions

New employee self-service portal for Benefits
enrollment and managing life event changes

(marriage, new baby, etc.)

New process for claim submissions

New contact for Open Enrollment assistance

*Exception: Employees will continue to access AYSO for e.g., retirement information, to update beneficiaries, and to access previous years W-2s.

For more information, visit

ucpath.ucla.edu

UCLA




